

St. Clare's Primary School

3-6 Prospect Place, Bonham Road, Hong Kong TEL: 2547 2751 FAX: 2559 4139 E-mail: stclare@scps.school.hk http://scps.school.hk

6 October 2015

Dear Parents,

St. Paul, an ardent follower of Jesus Christ, wrote in his letter to the Corinthians "God loves a cheerful giver. And God is able to fill you with every good thing, so that you have enough of everything at all times, and may give abundantly for any good work".

Your generous donations of new wireless microphone sound system and projector in the school hall, 9 air-conditioners for primary classrooms, school gate painting and Christmas capes/ponchos are very well appreciated by all the members of our school.

The students will benefit from your contribution both now and in the future. Contributions such as yours make an incredible difference in what's available to our students.

On behalf of the School Management Committee (SMC), Principal, Staff and Students of St. Clare's Primary School-Kindergarten, I extend to you our heartfelt gratitude.

May God continue to bless you and your families with all the richest blessings!

Sincerely yours,

Sr. Marieris C. Llasos, mode

School Supervisor